
March 21, 2023

Saint Paul Police Foundation

161 St. Anthony Ave, Suite 927

Saint Paul, MN 55103

On March 15th, 2023 the Saint Paul Police Foundation reviewed a SPPD Training Exercise Funding Request to provide

food for volunteers. SPPD is recruiting 25 volunteers to participate in various role-playing scenarios at the training. These

volunteers are an essential key to the success of the training, and will help provide more realistic scenarios for the first

responders who attend. Funds from this request would be used to supply resources for the volunteers, including food

and water. The event will take place on May 2nd, 2023.

The donation was approved by the foundation in the amount of $500.00.

Sincerely,

Kristen Sheehan

Kristen Sheehan

Executive Director

Saint Paul Police Foundation

161 St Anthony Ave Suite 927 | Saint Paul, MN 55103 | 612.325.3597 | stpaulpolicefoundation.com


